Bertron, Cara

From: Norma Yancey <norma@sidetracked-studio.com>
Sent: Thursday, December 20, 2018 10:41 AM

To: Bertron, Cara

Subject: Fwd: BWNA Board on 1705 W. 30th

Hi Cara-

We met with the Brykerwoods Neighborhood Association on Tuesday night (Dec. 18th). The project was well
received by the neighborhood. Their board sent the email below to serve as their formal letter "not to oppose”
our request to demolish the existing residence in order to construct our new residence.

Please let me know if you need anything else in order to document this for the Historic Landmark Commission.

Laura and Sherif plan to go door to door to their adjacent neighbors to show them the proposed designs and ask
for letters of support from those individual neighbors to include in our packet to the HLC as well.

We look forward to attending the Certi. of Appropriateness meeting in January!

thanks so much-

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Sherif

Date: Wed, Dec 19, 2018 at 10:35 PM

Subject: Fwd: BWNA Board on 1705 W. 30th

To: Norma Yancey <norma@sidetracked-studio.com>

—————————— Forwarded message ---------
From: Greg Underwood
Date: Wed, Dec 19, 2018 at 9:16 PM
Subject: BWNA Board on 1705 W. 30th
To: Laura Ebady
Cc: Sherif Ebady

Laura and Sherif,

Thank you for coming and presenting at the board meeting last night. Please use this email as the neighborhood
board’s vote to not oppose the project at 1705 30th. The project is great and respectful to the neighborhood.
Best of luck as you move forward.

Best,
Greg Underwood





